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Dear Gaesdonckers,  
dear parents whose children cycle to school from Goch 

On Friday, the city of Goch announced that following the civil engineering works last year, the carriage-
way surface of the cycle path on Gaes doncker Straße will now also be renewed: 

https://www.goch.de/rathaus-buergerservice/goch-aktuell/radweg-wird-saniert.    

Since yesterday morning, the relevant renovation work has been authorised. However, the construction 
work has obviously not yet begun. We cannot tell you when it will actually start. But when the time 
comes, the cycle path from Goch to Gaesdonck will be closed for around three months. In principle, 
this is good news for us on the Gaesdonck, as it means that we will have a beautiful new cycle path on 
our doorstep once the construction work is complete. And fortunately, there are alternatives with little 
car traffic on both sides. Until further notice, we therefore recommend that your children choose one of 
the two routes marked in yellow, depending on where they live: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gaesdonck Parents‘ Letter 

https://www.goch.de/rathaus-buergerservice/goch-aktuell/radweg-wird-saniert


 

  

Gaesdonck 175 - Anniversary Day for the lower and middle school 

We are already very much looking forward to celebrating our 
anniversary day with your children in the lower and middle 
school next Saturday. In some classes, we are certainly aware of 
a competitive ambition to win the prize money offered by the 
Parents association with their contribution on stage. 

Even though we can well understand that you are excited for 
your children, we regret to inform you once again that the day is 
an internal school event. As much as we would love to have you, 
parents and siblings are not allowed to attend.  

Perhaps you would like to make a note of our Family Day on 17 
May 2025 as an alternative. Most of the large play equipment that 
will be used on the anniversary day will also be there again.   

 

 

 

 

Sextans Day of the Gaesdonck Scouts 

Immediately before the anniversary day, there is another Gaes-
donck speciality on the programme for all Year 5 students:  

On Friday, 06 September 2024, our Gaesdonck Scout tribe invites 
you to their Sextans Day. A good opportunity to get to know the 
colourful tribal life - and possibly be part of a strong community: 
After all, around 100 Gaesdonck students (and therefore more  

 

than one in 10 Gaesdonck students) are already members of the tribe. You can find more information 
about the tribe in the Campus booklet (p. 76/77) or at https://dpsg-gaesdonck.de. You will find the 
invitation to the Sextans Day attached to this letter to parents.  

 

With this short letter to parents, we wish your children a good start to the third week of school. We send 
you our best wishes from the Gaesdonck campus! 

Dr Markus Oberdörster      Sabine Schleede-Schmalz  Michael Gysbers 
Director       Headmistress   Boarding school director 

https://dpsg-gaesdonck.de/


Pfadfinden: Abenteuer und mehr
Unser Stamm stellt sich vor:
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